STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OiL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA March 19, 1986 POST OFFICE BOX 1280

GOVERNCR HOBBS. NEW MEXICO EB240
{505) 393-6161

Hulen H. Lemon
P.0. Box 485
Midland, TX 79702

Re: Gregg Dodd #1
Located in Unit J, Sec. 30, T9S, R33E,
Lea County, NM

Dear Mr. Lemon:

We have been contacted by our Santa Fe office concerning the request
by your insurance bonding company for release of your plugging bond
on the above well.

According to our records, the last production reported was in November

1983, but the well has not been plugged as evidenced by our inspection

on March 18, 1986. The well's allowable has been cancelled for failure
to file required C-115 and C-116 reports.

I must point out that it is the operator's responsibility to see
that the well is plugged before your plugging bond can be released.

Unless we hear from you within 30 days, we will turn this matter
over to our attorney for action.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed
cc: Jeff Taylor - 0CD Attorney

Diane Richardson
File



